EOLEG JuLog 17 anll:00

COUNTY OF ERIE
MARK C. POLONCARZ

CouNTY EXECUTIVE

July 5, 2017

Erie County Legislature
92 Franklin Street — 4" Floor
Buffalo. New York 14202

RE: 2017 Countywide Hazardous Materials, Design and/or
Sample Testing and Air Monitoring

Dear Honorable Members:

The Department of Public Works is requesting that an Open Item be placed on the next
Economic Development Committee agenda for discussion of Countywide Hazardous Materials,

Design and/or Sample Testing and Air Monitoring.

The Department of Public Works is in the process of reviewing Request for
Qualifications/Proposals for Countywide Hazardous Materials, Design and/or Sample Testing
and Air Monitoring. A proposed Resolution will be submitted prior to the Legislative summer
recess requesting approval to award contracts to selected firms.

Should your Honorable Body require further information. 1 encourage you to contact
Charles A. Sickler at the Department of Public Works. Thank you for your consideration on this

matter.

Sincerely,

Mark C. Poloncarz. Esq.
Erie County Executive

MCP:kra/dab

cc: Charles A. Sickler, Interim Commissioner, Department of Public Works
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